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Parents, 

 

A recent amendment to the Kentucky Administrative Regulation on the immunization schedules 
for attending school added new immunization requirements for the 2018-2019 school year. 

ALL students in grades K-12 must provide a current immunization certificate showing proof that 
the student has had two doses of the Hepatitis A vaccine to attend school.   

Please contact your health care provider immediately to determine if your student has had the 
required vaccines.  If so, please provide a new current immunization certificate showing the dates 
doses were administered.  If not, please act quickly to ensure that your student receives the 
vaccine timely as the second dose is recommended to be received six months after the        
initial dose. 

In addition to the Hepatitis A requirement (above), students aged 16 and older must provide 
a current immunization certificate showing proof that the student has received TWO doses of 
Meningococcal ACWY vaccine to attend school. 

Again, please contact your health care provider immediately to ensure that your student will be 
up-to-date with all required immunizations prior to the beginning of the 2018-2019 school year.   

We must have a NEW CURRENT KENTUCKY IMMUNIZATION CERTIFICATE FOR EACH         
STUDENT no later than July 13, 2018.  Please begin submitting the NEW CURRENT              
KENTUCUKY IMMUNIZATION CERTIFICATES IMMEDIATELY. 

 

  
      
 

       


